
Just a reminder that school will
closed on Friday 29th September
for a staff training day. 

Inset day

Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back! It brings me great joy to reach out to you
and share the incredible news of an outstanding two
weeks since our return. I am thrilled to inform you that
our children have settled in remarkably well, embracing
the school routine and showing tremendous enthusiasm
for learning.
I am equally delighted to announce the introduction of
our six new ‘Golden Rules’. These guiding principles have
made a significant impact on our school community, and I
am proud to witness how brilliantly our children have
responded to them. Our new golden rules are:- 
1. Wonderful Walking
2. Legendary Lining Up
3. Tremendous Transitions
4. Constant Kindness
5. United Uniform
6. Magnificent Manners
As we move forward, I am confident that this academic
year will be filled with growth and success. We have an
exciting array of activities and learning opportunities
planned, and I eagerly anticipate witnessing the
continued progress and achievements of our exceptional
children.
Thank you once again for entrusting your child's
education to us. I look forward to our continued
collaboration and wish you a wonderful and fulfilling year
ahead.

Mr L Lovelidge 
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After school clubs will resume on Monday

2nd October. We are offering a range of

clubs this term for all children from

reception to Year 6. These will run until

4.15pm on a Monday and a Thursday and

they are all FREE. A letter will go out next

week with details on how to sign your child

up. We will be limiting spaces to 20 so

places will be offered on a first come first

serve. 

 after school
activities

There has been lots of work done
over the summer to the school,
especially at Roots. We are opening
Roots up after school on Tuesday
until 4.15pm. All parents and carers
with your child/children are welcome
to take a look around and see the
amazing changes that have taken
place over the summer. 

Roots
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Thank you to those parents who have

registered their interest in attending the

Disney on Ice Family Fun trip. A letter will go

out next week with more details about how

to pay and when the deadline for the deposit

is due by. Just a reminder, the price of the

tickets are £47 per person/child. It’s going to

be a great trip and the staff are really

looking forward to taking Benjies families to

Sheffield Arena to see all of Disney’s

favourite characters.

Family fun trip

We are relaunching TT Rockstars this
term for year groups 2 to 6. Every Friday,
the child who collects the most points will
receive a £5 voucher for Alfie’s (next to
the Clockhouse). The voucher can be
spent on a delicious ice cream. The
winner will also receive the amazing
rockstar trophy which they can keep for
the weekend. All log ins were sent home
last week. If your child has lost their log
in please speak to your child’s
classteacher.     

TT Rockstars

4

5

follow us on twitter @Benjamin_adlard



Our musician of the month for September is

the iconic David Bowie. He is regarded as

one of the most influential musicians of the

20th century. We will be providing all

children with opportunities throughout the

day to listen to music by David Bowie.

Please talk to your child at home about

David Bowie and encourage them to listen to

his music and make opinions about what

they like and dislike about his songs. 

Musician of the
month

If any adult has concerns about the
welfare of any child, then they have
a responsibility to call the Children’s
Customer Services Centre on 01522
782111. Further advice on this can be
obtained from school Designated
Officers (Mrs Joanne Richardson
and Mrs Debbie Glover)

safeguarding 
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